DEVIZES NETBALL CLUB

January 2013
Dear Parents,
BREAN TOUR, FRIDAY 5th July – SUNDAY 7th JULY 2013
The club would very much like to take an under 14 (school years 8 and 9) and an under 16 (school years 10 and 11) squad to a weekend tournament at Pontins in Brean Sands this summer.

The tournament attracts teams from all over the country and is a great opportunity for our girls to experience some good netball as well as having a lot of fun!

Essentially the tournament takes place on the Saturday and Sunday, with teams arriving on the Friday early evening.  Accommodation is in chalets that sleep 4 to 6, and all our chalets would be together.   We would like to take up to 12 under 14s and up to 12 under 16s, and they would be accompanied by Nikki and myself and two other of our qualified and CRB checked adults.  We would cook evening meals for the girls on Friday and Saturday, and provide breakfast and lunch as well as drinks.  

Parents would be very welcome to come along for either or both days to support us.  We would also need offers of lifts to and from Brean; we would ask passengers to contribute £2.50 each way to the driver for petrol costs.  

We don’t know exactly how much the weekend will cost as it depends on which accommodation we are allocated which is done by Pontins.  As a guide, last year the cost including all food was £70 a girl plus £10 for a tour t-shirt, although the actual cost was significantly reduced for those girls who took part in all our fundraising events (many raised over £50).  We would like to do the same this year, but need parents to co-ordinate the fundraising events.  Last year, we bag-packed at Morrisons, organised an Easter raffle and held a cake stall at our tournament, and we know there are lots of other great ideas for raising money out there!
All players attending the tour will be subject to club rules which will be communicated in a follow up letter nearer the time.
If you would like your daughter to take part, please complete and return the slip below to me or Nikki as soon as possible – places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Please do contact me if you have any questions.
Regards,

Becky Sedgwick

Chair, Devizes NC
mazeygrace@yahoo.com / 07506 740950


BREAN TOUR 5th July – 7th JULY 2013
Name of player:

School year: 

Please reserve a place for my daughter on the tour.  I enclose £20 deposit (cheques made payable to Devizes Netball Club).

I can help organise a fundraising event     Yes / no

Signed:


Date:
